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After 16 years, Southern Arizona Legal Aid, Inc., better known as SALA, has moved its main office
and administrative center, including the Volunteer Lawyers Program. The new offices are located at 
2343 East Broadway Blvd., Suite 200 on the second floor of the Continental Building. The new
space is on a bus line and also provides ample free parking for clients and volunteers alike (available
in the building parking lot, as well as in the church parking lot behind the building). The new
building also offers additional conference room space for VLP clinics and meetings.
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